The Voice of the Village

Hilbert, WI

February 2025
From the Village Board — Highlights from the Regular Board Meeting:

The Village Board approved the following:

e The purchase of a computer/upgrade at the Wastewater Treatment Facility

e The Village Board has final approval on hiring/dismissing firefighters

e Operator’s license to Hannah Propson, Ashton Fischer & Anup Bhusal

e The sending of 5 firefighters to the Firefighter’s Convention as budgeted

e The Class B License Transfer from Midwest Five Inc. to 4th & 5 Tavern, LLC effective
February 21, 2025

e The date for the Large Item Drop-Off to be Saturday, May 3, 2025, from7a.m.—10 a.m.

e Resolution 2025-02 to Establish a Polling place for the Feb. 18, 2025 Spring Primary
Election.

e ~ To appoint Martin Seckel as an election worker for the remainder of the current term

The Village Board received notice of the following:
e The February Settlement of Taxes from Calumet County

LARGE ITEM DROP-OFF EVENT
Saturday, May 3, 2025
7 a.m. to 10 a.m.

Across the street from the Hilbert Community Center on 5th St.
More information will be enclosed with your next Recycling Newsletter that you will receive in
the mail in March.

OVERNIGHT PARKING

Effective November 15t and extending to April 15, no person shall park or leave standing
any vechile or equipment upon any of the streets or alleyways of the Village of Hilbert
between 3 a.m. and 7 a.m.; except physicians or emergency calls.
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